CHRISTMAS in DOLWYDDELAN 2019

Thank you to everyone who turned out in the pouring rain for the
turning on of the Christmas lights in the square on 14th December.
Over 70 people attended to sing carols and enjoy mulled wine and
mince pies. Thank you to Ffion Dafis for turning on the lights and
talking about her time in Dolwyddelan.

A very special thank you to Sarah and Pete of Y Gwydyr, who let us
use their electricity for the event and also donated the mulled wine, as
well as warming it for us.

Watch out for this year! After the success of last year's evening,
despite the heavy rain, the new events committee have some
ambitious ideas for this year’s Christmas in Dolwyddelan.

During the Christmas period . ..

Elen’s Castle Christmas Jumper night
raised £190.20 for ‘Save the Children.’

Seb and Jen Kent generously donated
their payments of £240.00 for emptying
the dog poo bins in the village to the
Community Council.

Ysgol Dolwyddelan raised £92.50, following the last two collections
from Seren of the Clothing Bank outside the school. Please continue
to donate all your unwanted clothes to the bank and help raise even
more money throughout next year.

Well done to Pete, the landlord of Y
Gwydyr, who raised £450 by having his
back waxed in the bar shortly before
Christmas, he then went even further,
when more money was pledged and
shaved his head as well. The monies
were donated to Ysgol Dolwyddelan.

I'm sorry if we’'ve missed any money
raising charity events over the Christmas
period, if you were involved in an event,
well done, we really are a village
community here in Dolwyddelan.

Our very own Phil Mitchell




